




	 

	 


  




       
        

      
            

         



We will hold three such services this Spring, on

March 18, April 22 and May 20.



Please consider attending one or more, to ensure there will be more 
than a Minyan of congregants present at each, and to justify the 
continuity of this type of community observance next year. If you plan 
to attend one or more of these Saturday Morning services, we'd 
appreciate your RSVP, so we know how much food to provide. Also, 
if you would enjoy being honored with a Torah Aliyah, or opening the 
arc, or lifting and dressing the Torah, reading a haftarah, etc,, please 
see the sign-up sheet on the greeters table in the lobby, or use the 
reservation link below.



Click HERE to RSVP




In response to requests by several members who are 
having difficulty attending Services on Friday evenings, we 
will be offering a traditional Saturday morning service 3 
times this Spring. Each service will start at 10:00 AM, and 
be under 2 hours, followed by a light Kiddush lunch, at no 
charge, in the Social Hall.

SHABBAT MORNING MINYAN


